
Save the Date(s)! 
Due to ongoing COVID-19 concerns, the UPCRA Education Committee 
and Board of Directors has decided to change things up and host an 
UPCRA Spring Teleconference on Thursday, April 15, 2021. We are also 
planning to host a Fall Conference in person to be held in Sioux Falls, SD 
on September 16-17, 2021. We are planning to offer CEUs for both of 
these events. More information to come soon, so please stay tuned! 

 

UPCRA is going virtual! 
 

Thursday, April 15th 
11am-2pm MST 
12pm-3pm CST 


